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Dear Friends, 

DR. BETH LAZERICK 

1855 COTTAGE GROVE 

CLEVELAND HEIGHT&. OHIO 44118 

September 9, 1980 

Happy New Year. I can finally get back to you with some 
definite information. I have personally contacted Eddy, Suzie, 
Karen, Shelby, Jeff Fine, Neil, Michael, Leslie, and Gordon. 
All of these classmates will be making every effort to join 
us on November 28, 1980. _ I have Jeff Dworkin's address but 
I still need more specific information on Nancy Simon, 
Larry Levine, and Lynn Golder. I have been trying to reach 
these people through their families. I will keep on trying. 

Karen, Suzie, Eddy, and I will be celrorating our Bar 
or Bat Mitvahs that evening. We never got the chance to do 
this in the sixties. We will be studying hardl Gordon, 
if all goes well, will present the sermon, and Rabbi Dan 
will say a few words, too. We will all participate in the 

• • service in some way. 

The service on the Friday evening will begin about 8 p.m. 
I believe, We will need to meet with Rabbi Dan at 10 a.m. on 
Friday morning to go over the service and get things set. 
We will sponsor an oneg after the service for all those 
in attendence. I anticipate this will cost us each about. 
15 dollars. My folks offered to help out with champagne in 
honor of the occasion. Any other interested parents are 
welcome to join in this endeavor, I am sure. 

We will be inviting all the members of the 1961 confirma­
tion class, too. Hopefully a few will show up. We will be 
printing up some invitations to'send to former teachers. (I 
ran into a couple and each said, ••oh, you are going to invite 
me, aren't you'?'') If yoU: want any let me know and I will 
get you some. 

That's about all. Keep in touch. (216-J21-9292) See 
you in November. 

Sincerely, 
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Mrs. Susan Kamen1r 
30700 Shaker Blvd. 
Pepper Pike, Cllio 41'124 

Dear Susie, 

December 1. 1980 

It was a lovely evening. You prepared a beautiful 
service tor us am you all looked so happy and nature 
that it wanned the cockles of my heart. It was a 
pleasure to share the Sabbath with yw. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Jersey Silver 

DJS:mp 
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Ms. Beth lamrick 
1955 Cottage Grove 
Cleveland Heights, Chio 44ll8 

Dear Beth, 

Decemer 1, 1980 

It was a lovely evening. You prepared a beautirul. 
service for us and you all looked so happy and mature 
that it warmed the cockles or nw heart. It was a 
pleasure to share the Sabbath with you. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Jerenw Silver 

DJS:111> 
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